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ACSA Future Leaders Program Selects Program Volunteer Coordinator and NGNR 

Ambassadors 

 

The Future Leaders Program under the American Council of Snowmobile Ambassadors (ACSA) 

has selected a Volunteer Future Leaders Coordinator.  Lori Clark will serve as the program 

coordinator.  Lori is a part of the Oregon Sno-Blazers and the Mercer Area Snow Goers clubs 

within the Association of Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs (AWSC) and lives in Oregon, WI.  Lori has 

extensive experience working with youth and young adults in the snowmobile and agriculture 

communities.  We look forward to having Lori help drive this program forward as we grow our 

next generation of leaders.  

 

Additionally, the committee has selected two young adults to serve as the first ever, ACSA, Next 

Generation National Rider (NGNR) Ambassadors.  These individuals will serve either the 

Mountain or Trails snowmobile regions.   

 

Lynsey Burnzinski from Manitowish Waters, WI was selected to serve the Trails Region as the 

NGNR Ambassador.  Lynsey is a part of the Mercer Area Sno-Goers and is a very active in AWSC 

and has been a Youth Snowmobile Rep for Rock County and is also a past AWSC Snowflake.  At 

the club level she assists with fundraising, trail brushing, and learned to operate the groomer 

this year.  Lynsey was an active member of the AWSC youth program, Kids and Adults on Sleds 

(KAOS).  Presently, she is a council member of the Wisconsin Governor’s Recreation Council as 

was recently appointed as chair to the tourism committee.   

 

Korbyn Shaw, from Redmond, OR was selected to represent the Mountain Region as an NGNR 

Ambassador.  Korbyn is a member of the Oregon State Snowmobile Association (OSSA) and 

belongs to three local clubs within OSSA.  He will also be serving as the secretary for the Moon 

Country Snowbusters Club this coming season.  Korbyn has 20 years of snowmobile riding 



experience, along with experience in instructing skills clinics and snow bike riding. This past year 

he helped connect his snowmobile dealer and local avalanche center to partner in hosting a 

motorized specific "Know Before You Go" Avy awareness presentation at the start of the season. 

 

Their term as NGNR Ambassadors will officially start on July 1st, 2025, and run through June 

30th, 2026.  The American Council of Snowmobile Associations is very excited to work with these 

young adults as they grow their snowmobile leadership experience and enhance the sport of 

snowmobiling. 

 

Sponsorship Opportunities:  Financial contributions are still needed to help these young and 

ambitious riders to travel to meetings such as the DC Fly-In and the ISC, as well as state 

meetings.  Your financial contributions will help ACSA train young people for future leadership 

roles in our sport.  

 https://www.snowmobilers.org/future-leaders.aspx  

 

Financial contributions can be made electronically through the QR code on the website or link 

or by sending a check to ACSA and earmarking it for the Future Leaders Program.  ACSA is a 

501(C3) organization, so all contributions are tax deductible.  

 

#  #  # 

https://www.snowmobilers.org/future-leaders.aspx
https://www.snowmobilers.org/future-leaders.aspx

